
17th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,
Year 1 Lyme Park Trip

As part of Year One’s Geography topic ‘Is everywhere in the UK like Chorlton?’ we will be taking
the children on a trip to The National Trust’s Lyme Park. During this visit we will be looking at
the similarities and differences between the geographical features of Lyme Park and our local
area, Chorlton. The trip will also link to our Science topic “Plants” and the children will be able
to enjoy the Crow Wood Playscape. The visit will take place on Monday 22nd July.

All Year 1 classes will be leaving at 9.00am and returning at 2.45pm.

Please ensure your child wears trainers or walking shoes and a suitable coat. Sun protection
such as sun cream and a sun hat should also be worn.

As we will not return to school in time for lunch, we are requesting that children bring a packed
lunch on that day. All children who have a school meal will be provided with a school packed
lunch, alternatively they may bring their own packed lunch from home.

School jumpers and/or t shirts are to be worn for the trip. If a child arrives on a school trip
without their school jumper, they will be given a high vis jacket to wear so that they can be
easily identified.

A contribution of £13.00 per child to help cover the cost of the visit would be appreciated. If
we do not receive sufficient contributions, the trip will have to be cancelled. Please consent and
make payments via ParentPay. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the
trip being funded by school.

Finally, we are looking for 3 or 4 parent volunteers per class. If you are able to volunteer for the
day, please complete this Google Form. The office will contact you if we require your help. If
you are contacted to help, please meet the class at the school office 5 minutes before we
depart.

Kind regards,

Sarah McGillivray, , Jen Dyson, Hayley Howells, Leanne Eldridge & Laura ClarkeHelen Kershaw
Year 1 Teachers

mailto:h.kershaw@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk
https://forms.gle/CUwzkdJLigP2veP17

